
Venue and date:
Lanhydrock Hotel and Golf Club • Monday 4th October 2010

Time: 7pm – 9pm • tea and coffee available from 6.30 or refreshments can be 
purchased from the bar
Please confi rm your attendance specifying if you intend to bring your assistant.

Cornwall Learning 
Training & Development

FAO: Modern Languages Department, Secondary Schools

Association for Language Learning - ALL

Inaugural meeting – Cornwall branch and meeting for 
foreign language assistants

CL2: 54

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss how ALL may be re-launched in Cornwall, 
perhaps in association with the West of England Branch in Bristol. Steven Fawkes will 
explain how branches work, what funding they can receive and the type of events they 
organise for languages teachers in their area.  We need suggestions for a programme 
of events and volunteers to form a committee - if you are interested in languages 
teaching in Cornwall, please come and support us. Visit the ALL website to see the 
range of opportunities at http://www.all-languages.org.uk/

Chaired by Steven Fawkes from ALL (formerly BBC languages offi cer) and by Jane 
Full, AST and ALL regional trainer, Hayle Community School
Please bring your foreign language assistant as Geoff Grigg will chair an informal 
meeting with them separately to allow them especially to network with other 
assistants and to discuss working as an assistant in Cornwall.

For more information contact :   
Ann Kemp
Tel: 01209 721 416
Email: akemp@cornwall.gov.uk

The Berlewen Building, Trevenson Road, 
Pool, Redruth, Cornwall TR15 3PL
www.cornwalllearning.co.uk


